
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF PACIFIC GROVE 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that the Economic Development Commission 

(EDC) meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 8, 2015 has been 

cancelled due to lack of quorum. The agenda items from this 

meeting will be carried forward to the next EDC meeting which is 

on Tuesday, October 13, 2015, 4 pm.  

Details on the time and location of the next EDC meeting will be 

posted once confirmed. Please check back. 


